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SAE OUTLOOK       

Many of the club members are just returning from the "winter wonderland" 

known as the June Lake outing. During their stay at the Pine 

Cliff campgrounds, they experienced a number of mornings that were chilly 

(no .... cold!!). The cold had a minimal effect on fishing with 150 fish being 

caught for the week. The largest fish, a 5 pound 2.6-ounce rainbow trout 

was caught by Cheryl Brandstrom. This surpassed a 3 to 4-pound trout 

that  Cheryl caught earlier. 

 

During the week, Ray Bevan turned 94 years old. Happy Birthday Ray! 

 

LAST CHANCE; to win the surf fishing rod valued at $300 including a reel in 

the SAE Club Surf Fishing Derby for 2017. The cost to enter is $10. If you 

have not joined, contact Don Continelli or you can come to the location, 

North Ponto State Beach, Life Guard Tower No. 28, at 3:00 PM, October 23. 

You can also just come to watch. The fish to beat weighs 15 ounces. 

 

Each year the SAE club gives a plaque to the largest Class I and Class II fish 

caught during the year for both freshwater and saltwater. To apply, fill out 

the "Large Fish Documentation" form found on our web site 

at www.senioranglersofescondido.net or in the last page of the Hook, Line 

and Sinker newsletter every other month. The deadline for this form is 

November 1. The forms are simple and require a picture of your catch.  

 

The annual dues of $15 for 2018 are due by December 1.  Please turn in to 

Cheryl Brandstrom. 

 
Upcoming Events 
October 13              General meeting at 9:30 AM 
October 15-20         Lake Cuyamaca RV Outing 
October 23             Surf Fishing ( see above) 
November 3            General Meeting (this is a change of date) 
November 5-10       Santee Lakes RV Outing.  
November 13          Fall Feast 
November 30          Viejas Bus Trip 

http://www.senioranglersofescondido.net/
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Fresh Water  

 

UPCOMING TRIPS 

 

Cuyamaca/Pinezanita October 15-20      Larry and Betty Allen will be our Wagon Masters. This is a 

great time to go up to the Julian area. The weather is usually pretty nice and we have caught some great 

fish at this lake.  

 

Santee Lakes  November 5-10                Tony and Monique Smock will be our Wagon Masters. This 

will be our third trip to this lovely campground.  The sites are pretty good and we have use of the club 

house (if we have enough people), which is great for our potlucks and games in the evening. It’s also 

close to town, so YoYo night offers good opportunities for dinner out.  

 

Lake Yucaipa -January 2018  Dates to be determined.   

 

Lake Morena—March 2018                       Cheryl Brandstrom will be our Wagon Master and Marge 

Lovelady will be Assistant Wagon Master for this fun trip.  Dates to be announced.  

 

Lake Isabella—March 21-27,2018        Bob and Priscilla Melton will be Wagon Masters for this out-

ing.  The Lake Isabella Fishing Derby is Friday March 24—Sunday March 26.  That will give time to scout 

out the fishing areas. You will be able to sign up for the Derby online.  The local KOA has agreed to give 

us a nice discount for both campsites and cabins.  We will provide those details next month.   

 

LARGEST FISH YTD 2017 

 

Class I: Cheryl Brandstrom – 5 lb. 2.6 oz. Trout 

Class II:  Larry Jauert—9 lb. 6 oz. Bass 

OCTOBER SPEAKER 
 

With Lobster season opening on September 30, there’s no better time to explore the 

opportunities to go after the water bugs.  Geoff Hunt, owner of Oceanside-based LP 

Fishing and Lobster Port Trap Company, will be speaking at our October 13th meeting.   

 

The Lobster Port Trap Company is the largest manufacturer of lobster and crab traps on the West Coast. 

For the recreational lobster angler, Hunt will go over the difference between flat drop nets and hoop float 

nets, bait cages, and new regulations affecting the season from the Department of Fish and Wildlife.   

Ken Harrison 
Programs and Public Relations 

Programs 
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Bob Taylor 
Freshwater Vice President  

Fresh Water (continued) 

JUNE LAKE TRIP 

 
Report by Linda Perdue 

Twenty-one of the SAE enjoyed our June Lake Campout at Pine Cliff Resort. Our longest time (26 years)

member, Ray Beven, and first time campers, Larry and Marci Kress joined us. We were also pleased 

to see Ron and Carol Parker and Paul Lorson.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was a success with 150 fish being caught. Cheryl Brandstrom was the fishing 

derby winner with a 5 pound 2.6-ounce rainbow trout. Warren Estes was the runner-

up with 1 pound 6-ounce rainbow trout.  

 

 

 

Anitra Gehrke left her appendix behind in Bishop on their way up. What a trooper! 

 

Some ladies did their quilting and sewing. Some worked on individual projects while 

others made wine bottle carriers and Halloween table runners. Our morning walkers 

braved the cold. The men played poker. 

 

 

 

                                                       We experienced very windy, cold weather,  

but  

                       enjoyed some beautiful snow!  

 

 

 

 

As usual the meals were delicious.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Everyone's willingness to pitch in and help out made it easy for the Wagon Masters and Assistants. 

Ray Beven catching 
fish right before his 
94th birthday. 

Ron, Carol 
and Paul 

Larry and 
Marci 

Camp Mascot ,  
created by Paul  

Marge. Betty and 
Marci, out for a 
walk.  

Our Wagon Masters and 
Assistants! Thanks for a great job.  
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Salt Water  

 
Well it's October and the fish are still biting.  Steve Palmer brought in a very nice 

Bluefin Tuna on the Vagabond Bob Lage family trip Sept 11. Congrats Steve!! 

 

 

The 3/4 day boats are still catching yellowtail and Dorado. The weather was a bit rough 

offshore but has calmed down. So go fish:) 

SURF FISHING 

Report by Don Continelli and Ken Harrison 

From the shores of South Ponto State Beach . . .  
 
Eleven Surf Fishing Tournament competitors fished this September 11 in front of Lifeguard Tower 21. We 

started off the day at 7:00 a.m. with breakfast at Tip-Top Meats. This place has become the favorite 

eating location. 

 

The weather and surf conditions were great.  Three fish were landed.  I had the largest, an 11oz. Barred 

Perch. Bill Modi caught a 7oz. Corbina, and Jeff Routsong a 3.4 oz. Barred Perch.  Jeff used squid, and 

I used a bloodworm. I'm not sure what Bill caught the Corbina on.  

 

Paul Lorson joined the yearlong Tournament, pushing our Tourney participants to 23. Welcome Paul! 

Ask Frank and Pat Mancha about their drive down from San Bernardino.  What a great couple they 

are . . . and they were still smiling when they arrived. 

 

Hope the weather stays warm for our next, and possibly last, 2017 Tournament on October 23 (NEW 

DATE – due to the club’s Pinezanita Campout week).  We’ll meet at Tip Top Meats at 8:00 a.m. for 

breakfast. Then we’ll head over the North Ponto beach, near Lifeguard Tower 28 (north of Carlsbad State 

Beach Campground.) by 9:00 a.m. (High tide will around 12:30.) This is the site of August’s Tourney 

where almost everyone caught fish.  It's not too late to join us for a chance to win the Bill Varney Signa-

ture Model 8.5’ Surf Rod (value $300). 

 

LARGE FISH TO DATE 2017 

 
Class 1     Jim Reeser 11.11# yellowtail 

Class 2     Steve Palmer 141.3# Bluefin Tuna 

 

Please get your Current Fish Report to me before the meeting. You can find the report at the end of the 

newsletter or on the web site.  

 

The sardines are back in Cabo and the fish are large and hungry.  So those going should be very happy. 

 

 

Barbara Gattuso 
Salt Water Vice President  
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Club Events 

FALL FEAST  

We are taking sign-ups for the Fall feast on Monday, November 3.  Start finding white elephants to bring 

for our fund raiser sale.  We also need people to sign-up for the Pumpkin Dessert Contest.  We need to 

get a count at the October meeting so that we can order the turkeys. 

Jimmy  Eghaneyan and  Fariba Talebi have offered to host this event again this year at their lovely 

home on 919 North Avenue, Escondido.  

The cost is $5 per person.  

VIEJAS TRIP 

We have 3 spots left on the Viejas trip.  You all have such a good time on this annual fundraiser.  Ask 

friends and family to join us.  And don't forget those special gifts from the Outlet Center. 

 

Thursday November 30 from 9-4  Cost is $12.00 including tip for driver. 

 

Be at the Park Ave Community Center back lot by 8:45 so we can leave by 

9:00 AM. 

AWARDS BANQUET AND HOLIDAY PARTY 

Don’t miss this fun and special evening.  Sign-ups start at the October meeting.  See the following page 

for details. 

 

We are sorry to report that both Sandy Martinez and Al Wilson both lost brothers recent-

ly. We send our sympathy to them and their families. 

With September over, and moving into fall, we are all still doing well!! Let’s all stay healthy 

in October. 

                                                                                                                                                          Love to all,                                                                                                

 

 

 

                                                                                                       

The annual City of Escondido Trout Derby is right around the corner.  Mark your calendars for  

December 1 and 2.   As usual, we will need lots of Senior Anglers to help support this event for our city. 

It is always a fun and rewarding experience. Sign-ups will begin at the October Meeting.   

 

 

 

Sunshine 

Your Sunshine Gal 

Marge Lovelady 
Sunshine 

Community Events 

Tony Smock 
Community Events 
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      Membership 
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Cheryl Brandstrom 
Membership 

Greeter for  
October 

Karen Taylor 

 

Still looking for one more greeter for November 2017 and new Greeters for 2018.  See Marge or me at the 
Membership Table to sign-up 

 

It’s that time of year again; time to start paying your 2018 dues at the October meeting.  

Dues are $15.00 per year and payable before December 1, 2017.  If you do not have e-mail 

and require a mailed newsletter then the dues are $20.00 ($5.00 for mailing).  Please pay at 

the meeting by checks or cash.  If you want to mail your dues, please send to Cheryl Brand-

strom, Membership Director,  2400 W. Valley Pkwy Space 80, Escondido, CA  92029.  Also 

if you have any changes such as address, e-mail, phone number etc., please include that in-

fo with payment so I can update the Directory.  Thanks in advance for sending dues in a 

timely manner so I can get the Directory completed. 

 

To our New  

Members 
 

 

Ray Mercado 

The August  
Attendance Award 

to 

Mikes Barbeque 

went to  

Bob Prewett 

10/4 Gary Loader 

10/5 Gayle Boddy 

10/8 Gary Vanderlyke 

10/11 Ken Harrison 

10/11 Peggy Borst 

10/11 Lynda Davidson 

10/13 John Duke 

10/13 Sandra Martinez 

10/16 Dan Newman 

10/16 Jim Reser 

10/17 Gerry Aldridge 

10/19 Jan Kerdus 

10/20 Carmen Martinez 

10/24 Ron Casapulla 

10/26 Larry Jauert 

10/28 James MacIsaac 

10/29 Bob Taylor 

10/4 Bill & Mary Gifford 

10/17 Manny & Grace Carabajal 

10/18 Robert & Priscilla Melton 

10/20 Walter & Tomasa Rehm 

10/20 Gary & Liz Farrar 

10/31 Lanny & Gayle Boddy 

10/31 Jeanne & Michael McKinney 
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Calendar of Events 2017 

* Oct 13 Meeting  -  Geoff Hunt, owner of Fishing and Lobster 
Port Trap Company 

 

 Oct 15-20 Cuyamaca/Pinezanita Freshwater Campout 

* Oct 23 Surf Fishing – North Ponto Beach at Lifeguard Tower 
#28  

Saltwater 

** Oct 28-Nov 2 Cabo Trip  

* Nov 3 Meeting (this is on the first Friday due to the holiday)  

 Nov 5-10 Santee Lakes Freshwater Campout 

 Nov 13 Fall Feast Club Event 

 Nov 30 Viejas Bus Trip Club Event 

 Dec 6 Awards Banquet-Holiday Party Club Event 

“FISH AND PLAY THE SENIOR ANGLER WAY” 

**Not a club sponsored trip. 

*New or changed event. 

Senior Anglers of Escondido 
Mailing address and meeting place: 

 

Park Avenue Community Center 
Home of Escondido Senior Center 

c/o Senior Anglers of Escondido 
210 PARK Ave. 

Escondido, CA 92025 
 

General Meeting:      9:30 AM      2nd Friday of the month  

Calendar of Events 2018 

 Jan 12  Meeting  

 Jan   Lake Yucaipa Freshwater Campout 

 Feb Lake Morena Freshwater Campout 

 March 21-27 Lake Isabella Freshwater Campout 
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